Tunstall & District Bowls Club
2023 marked a major milestone in the clubs long history. 100 years young, who’d have thought it when Lord Ullswater bowled the first bowl all those years ago.
The Club has previously moved around the village and  onto the area behind what is now Fenule House, then after the war and onto its present location in 1994 and  since then we have improved and updated our facilities and green to what you see today. 
Membership of the woodbridge League has been ongoing for many years and in 2023 the Club entered the Fynn League for the first time.
Improvements to the Club facilities are ongoing and much of the cost of these has been funded by generous grants and donations from the following:-
Suffolk County Council, East Suffolk District Council, Tunstall Parish Council for their support and financial help over many years. A mention should also go to Stephen Caulfield and son for sponsoring our tournaments.
[bookmark: _GoBack]2024 we are re-roofing the Clubhouse, gaining a new lawn mower and providing additional seating around the green. We are also replacing the green guttering/ditch liner with purpose made rubber sections and buying new delivery mats for the green.
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